
 

             Mary Howard & St Andrew’s Primary Schools  

                                                   Summer Term 2 

                                                               12th July 2024 It is the smallest of all the seeds, but when it has grown it is the greatest of shrubs 

and becomes a tree, so that the birds of the air come and make nests in its branches.   

Parable of the Mustard Seed- Matthew 13:31-32  

Message from Miss Mills 

Dear families 

As we reach the last week of the academic year, we look back across a successful and fun-packed year. It has been a year where the children have definitely grown 

and flourished and it is lovely to see them living out our vision each and every day. 

On Tuesday, we received the KS2 SATS results. All the children did well and we are proud of their achievements. I'd like to thank the children and staff for their 

commitment and hard work during the run up to the tests. However, we pride ourselves on providing a well-rounded education, not just focusing on results but 

developing the whole child as good citizens of the future. This was confirmed during our recent SIAMS inspection at Mary Howard which went well. We have yet to 

receive the report but we look forward to sharing it with you all because both of our schools have the same ethos, vision, values and curriculum entitlement. 

Today, we had our transition day and welcomed Miss Leigh and Mrs Porter to St Andrew's. The children showed how fabulous they are and impressed their new 

teachers. Well done children! 

Here's to an enjoyable final week, where we see Class 3 going on their residential to Standon Bowers and we have our final assembly of the year to celebrate the 

successes of the summer term. 

How happy your people must be! How happy your officials, who continually stand before you and hear your wisdom! 2 Chronicles 9:7 

Kind regards 

Miss Mills 



Dinners for Week Commencing 8th July 2024 

This week is: Week 3 



Nominations 

SA Living Out Our School Vision Nominations 

The last Living out our school vision nominations worship for this ac-
ademic year will take place on Thursday 18th July. This is combined 

with our Leavers service so will take place in Church at 9.30am. 
Please see nominations  below. All Parents/Carers are welcome to 

attend.  

- Esme B-F 

-  

- Libby C 

- Bear B 

- Ona L 

 - Dylan J 

Seb H 

 
 

The following children will receive Headteacher’s awards for good 
behaviour 

- 

- Ellie W 

- Kenny  

 

 
 

MH Living Out Our School Vision Nominations 

The last Living out our school vision nominations worship 
for this academic year will take place on Friday 19th July 

at 9.00am in school. Please see nominations below. All     
Parents/Carers are welcome to attend  

- Phoebe W 

- Kye H 

- Olivia G 

- Sienna F 

- Maiya S-G 

- James B-C 

 - Livvy B 

- Harry S 

 
The following children will receive Headteacher’s awards for 

good behaviour 

- Holly R 

- Luke R 

- Inaaya P 

 

 
 



MH Attendance figures for this 

week— 

Class One - % 

Class Two - % 

Class Three –% 

For Information 

 

 

 

MH Dojo Scores for this week: 

Air - 65 

Earth - 65 

Fire – 68 

Water - 49 

Well done Fire! 

Little Heroes Attendance 

Our Little Heroes Initiative has now begun. You will see posters and other          
resources around the school. In classes, there is a sticker chart and every 

day a child attends and arrives on time, a sticker will be added to their name 
on the chart. The Hero stands for—‘Here Everyday Ready and On Time’. The 
initiative will run until July and If children receive 100% throughout, they will 

receive a certificate and a little gift. For more information please visit—
Staffordshire.gov.uk/littleheroes. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

SA Attendance figures for this 

week— 

Class One - % 

Class Two - % 

Class Three – % 

 

 

 

SA Dojo Scores for this week: 

Air—29 

Earth - 28 

Fire - 13 

Water - 27 

Well done Air! 

SA Leavers Service  



For Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Betty has finished her bandana for Ralph. It looks amazing—
well done Betty! 

  

 

Well done to Kye for getting a 
trophy at his football    

presentation! 

Standon Bowers   



What’s Coming Up This Week 
Monday 15th July 

 Class 3 @ Standon Bowers  

Tuesday 16th July 

 Class 3 @ Standon Bowers 

Wednesday 17th July 

 MH Class 1 & Class 2 Water Safety Talk—9am 

 Class 3 come back from Standon Bowers 

 

Thursday 18th July 

 SA Leavers Service & Living out our school vision worship in church—
9.30am 

 

Friday 19th July 

 MH Living out our school vision worship at school—9am 

 Break up for Summer 

 MH Disco at the Village Hall arranged by 
FOMH—3.30—5pm  

Dates to Note 
DATES TO NOTE  

July 

 15th—17th July—Class 3 Residential  

 Thursday 18th July—SA Leavers Service & Living out our School Vision 

Worship in Church—9.30am 

 Wednesday 17th July—MH Class 1 & 2 RNLI Water Safety Talk 

 Friday 19th July—MH Living out Our School Vision Worship—9.00am 

 Friday 19th July—Break up for Summer 

 Monday 2nd September— Inset Day 

 Tuesday 3rd September— Inset Day 

 Wednesday 4th September— Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

Governor Vacancies 

We are currently looking for new governors to join our friendly governing body. 
Our governors come from a range of different backgrounds, skills and experience 

but all share a common interest of wanting the best possible  
education for the children in our school. Governors are essential for the  

effectiveness and success of the school and it is an extremely rewarding and      
fulfilling role. All school Governors serve a 4 year term. If you are interested in 

finding out more, please contact the school office.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk%2Fnews%2F2019-05-23-dates-for-your-diary&psig=AOvVaw0T2Mwu_JZxhl8pjllWKfxf&ust=1612877517400000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLjwme2z2u4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


To buy tickets please visit www.fomh.co.uk 
Thank you!  


